Agreement No. CE 41/2014 (HY)
Boardwalk underneath Island Eastern Corridor — Investigation

Stage 2 Community Engagement Report (Final) (Ref. R34)
5 WAY FORWARD
5.1.1 Views on the proposed Boardwalk scheme were collected from a wide range of stakeholders

including the professional institutes, local residents, Eastern District Councillors, cyclist groups,
green groups, yacht club members, animal concern groups, road safety concern groups, etc.

5.1.2 While the Boardwalk received general support and many urged for its early implementation, we
noted the diverse views on the alignment presented in CE2. Taking into the account the views
received, the project team will further refine the Boardwalk scheme. The comments on the
design and facilities will be carefully studied and reviewed for the formulation of the refined
scheme for public discussion and comments under CE3 of the Study. The cogent and
convincing materials will be prepared to demonstrate the overriding public need for the
proposed Boardwalk, to document the community engagement activities and feedback on
public views, to present the reclamation requirements of the Boardwalk scheme and conduct
an appraisal of minimum reclamation.
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